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Railroad Crossing Closures 
 
The Union Pacific Railroad announces that weather permitting the Central Avenue Railroad 
crossing will be closed to vehicular traffic Thursday, May 31, 2018 from 8:00 a.m. – 8:00 p.m.  
In addition, the 5th Avenue Railroad Crossing will be closed on Monday, June 4, 2018 from 
8:00 a.m. – 8:00 p.m.  The purpose of the closures is for repair and maintenance to the 
railroad tracks. 
 
Check out our web site at www.cityofkearney.org. 
 
We are sending this News Release as a service to the news media and citizens of Kearney. 
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